
Room 13 Homework 
 September 17, 2018 

Please have your child read nightly.  On Monday and Tuesday nights, the 

just-right library book should be read.  On Wednesday and Thursday nights, 

students should read their book-bag book. In addition to the reading, 

students should follow the directions listed below. Parents, please initial 

the shaded box to indicate that your child followed the directions. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Fill out the 

“Homework” 

page 

attached. 
 

Play one of 

the math 

games. 

(attached). 

Use regular 

playing cards 

with the face 

cards 

removed. 

Play one of 

the math 

games. 

(attached). 

Use regular 

playing cards 

with the face 

cards 

removed. 
 Bring your 

library books 

tomorrow 

 

Preview your 

book.  Make 

and share a 

prediction 

about the plot 

or characters.  

Read the book 

to an adult. 

Fill out the 

“just right 

book” half 

sheet. 
 

Bring 

your 

homework 

folder, 

book and 

book bag 

to school. 

     
 

Classroom Update: 
Just a reminder to read the homework closely and to make sure you sign on 

the gray signature block. The book bag and homework should be returned on 

Friday so they can be checked in and prepared for Monday.  

 

Reading: We are reading every day at Reader’s Workshop.  I 

continue to assess children and work one-on-one with strategies 

and skills at their level.  Last week we reviewed and practiced 

effective reading behaviors. We are practicing reading closely, 

thoughtfully and with expression. 

 

Writer’s Workshop: Our poetry unit continues.  The kids have 

written I am poems, color poems and even a poems using 



personification and onamonapia! 

Math: We continue to play games, which reinforce adding and 

subtracting numbers to 10. These are very important math 

strategies that they will use all year! We have also been learning 

about coins and their value.  Counting change in their piggy banks 

and wallets is a fun way for them to practice these skills. 
 

FYI: 

~Second Grade Potluck at Park: Tuesday, September 25th 

at 5:00pm. 

~Parkade is on September 23rd at 11:00am.   
~Don’t forget to sign on to Seesaw with the QR code I sent home 

to see pictures of Room 13 activities! 

 

Have a great week! 
 


